
SB - 941 is a joke and you know this; it is simply more government over grab by the 
super majority.  We have laws on the books that work just fine and we do not have a 
problem in Oregon, don't create one.  The fact this is getting rammed through with so 
little time for people to react simply shows you know what your doing is wrong.  
 
Oregon and the US are starting to look more and more little Germany in the mid 
'1930/  go do something constructive. 
 
Joseph Bain 
Registered Independent Voter 
 


